
         

   

MEMO 
 

To:  All Workers       
 
Date: September 30, 2021    
         
From: Keith Schumacher     
      
Regarding: Safety Meeting 
 

 

 

Royal Pine Homes is requesting that all personnel currently working at 

the Forestside Estates site attend a Safety Meeting/JHSC on  

Wednesday, October 6th, 2021 at 10:00 am.  The meeting will be held 

at the site Trailer. 

 

Immediately following the meeting, at 10:30, we will be having a 

Worker Trades Committee Meeting, and all trades are required to send 

one (1) worker Rep to attend. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 

 


